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Meeting change notice for November 2016 

Due to lack of quorum availability for the November meeting, the previously scheduled meeting 

on the 14th will be moved to Wednesday the 16th at 5:30pm and will take place at the Ivory Pub 

meeting room. 

 

Submitted by Board chair, Michelle Emfinger 

 


